
To Whom it May Concern, 

The Future Business Leaders of America (FBLA), a non-profit organization, has placed an importance 

on connecting students to the business world. This year FBLA Arizona is working diligently to 

establish sponsorship relationships. We are reaching out to your business to ask if you are interested in 

making an impact on the future of the business world and supporting our co- curricular organization of 

future business leaders. 

FBLA inspires and prepares students to become community-minded business leaders in a global 

society through career preparation and leadership experiences. The organization is comprised of over 

200,000 members in our high school, middle school, and collegiate divisions alone, as well as school 

faculty that works alongside us and business professionals who have chosen to be a part of our 

organization. In Arizona, we currently have 8,400 high school members and 240 middle school 

members. We deeply value the development of leadership in our members and aim to create a 

responsible character model for our members through our motto, “Service, Education, and Progress”. 

Some examples of opportunities we offer our members are access to a variety of Career-Building 

Workshops, Connections to both people of business and fellow members, as well as offering a fun 

high school experience. To help support some of these opportunities that FBLA offers, we have 

several partnership packages that we offer. We have included a copy of the sponsorship packages we 

offer in this letter. Please, take a moment to review the various ways you can help us support the future 

of the American workforce in the attached sponsorship package, or by visiting our website, at 

www.azfbla.org. Your donation will allow FBLA members access to leadership programs, as well as 

supplement educational programs, and recognition awards. These donations qualify as tax donations. 

The tax number is 23-7157588. 

If you would like to proceed with sponsoring FBLA Arizona, fill out the form by clicking here. If you 

would like to schedule a meeting, our contact information is down below. 

• Mrs. Missey Goodman, FBLA State Adviser, missey.boucher-goodman@azed.gov.

• Frankie Cappello, VP of Finance and Sponsorship, frankie.cappello@azfbla.org.

Thank you so much for your kindness and generosity! We look forward to meeting with 

you! Our most recent FBLA Arizona State Conference recap can be viewed here. 

Sincerely, 

Frankie Cappello 

VP of Finance and Sponsorship 

FBLA Arizona State Officer 

frankie.cappello@azfbla.org 

Missey Boucher-Goodman 

FBLA State Adviser 

Arizona Department of Education 

missey.boucher-goodman@azed.gov 
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